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We are greatly appreciative for your enduring commitment to bringing light to the sometimes 

under-estimated and under-appreciated work performed by language professionals worldwide, 

through this exhibit and their role in the adoption by Assembly resolution 71/288 on professional 

translation. 

 

Let me conclude by saying a word about this photo exhibit, which perfectly renders the highest 

standards of excellence, dedication and modesty that have characterized generations of language 


